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Dear Sirs

Whilst I accept there is an urgent need for housing in the Borough of Enfield I am concerned at the
encroachment by these proposals on to the precious Green Belt . I accept that some compromises have to be
made so [ am not objecting to the proposed development at Crews Hill (SP PL9) but am concerned by
development on Enfield Chase land (SPL10) as well as SA54,SA62 and SP CL4 and oppose these aspects the
plan

I also object to the loss of green space on the Firs Farm Wetland area and the potential loss of the much fought
for small amount of Green space on the Sainsbury;s site if the notion of building houses on the site came to
pass. I was involved in trying to preserve the original Stationers playing field back when the Sainsbury store
was built and it was a condition that the green space around it would be preserved as it should be now.

Please take these objections into account in your planning decisions



